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December 2023 

10th Annual Casino Night!  
Dear Friends,     
 
The Boys & Girls Club’s 10th annual Casino Night Fundraiser is planned for Saturday, January 27th from 6-10 pm. We will 
again be holding the event at the Maplewood Resort in Bethlehem!  
 
Admission to this popular event is $50/person and includes buffet dinner, music, dancing, a $50 starter chip for the 
gaming tables, and more.  Additional chips may be purchased and there will be a cash bar. Gaming tables include: 
roulette, craps, blackjack, and Texas hold ‘em. 
 
In order to continue to make this event a success, we need the support of our friends and community. And, there are 
lots of ways you can help. Please mark your calendar and come to the event, be a sponsor, and donate a prize or dinner 
buffet item. We rely on your support to continue our mission of providing a Fun, Safe, Positive place for all children of 
the North Country.   

Sponsorships available! 
 

Sponsorships are a great way to get your name or business in front of hundreds of area residents and let them know 

you are a proud supporter of the BGC. All sponsors will receive either tickets to the event or additional chips, and 

sponsor recognition on event collateral. 

• Platinum event sponsorship is $2500 and includes 4 admission tickets 

• Gold event sponsorship is $1000 and includes 2 admission tickets 

• Silver event sponsorship is $500 and includes 1 admission ticket 

• Bronze event sponsorship is $250 and includes an additional $100 chip for the attendee 

• Table sponsorship is $100 and includes an additional $50 chip for the attendee 

Helping is easy – Donate a Prize or an Entree 
 

We are also looking for prize donations (merchandise, gift certificates, or perhaps your company has a product or 
service to donate) to be used for our bucket raffle or for our silent auction.  All player chips, “winnings,” will be 
redeemed for raffle tickets to be used in the bucket raffle. This is always a hit with attendees and prizes of all types and 
dollar values are appreciated. A variety of items makes for a fun event, and it’s great advertising for your company. We 
also need donations of dinner buffet entrees and desserts ~  a great way to support our event while showcasing your 
culinary talents.  
 
We hope that you will be able to assist us in this fundraiser by being a sponsor, a prize/food donor, or perhaps even 
both, and look forward to seeing you at this fun-filled event. Our annual Casino Night is one of our most popular events 
and promises to be lots of fun. And the best part … It all benefits the kids in your local North Country community!  
 
Thanks in advance for your support, 
 

Sandy     Tina 
Sandy Brackett     Tina Bedor 
Executive Director    Board Member, Event Chair 
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